
Notice of Changes to Library Book 

Discussion Group 

Dear Library Book Discussion Group Members, 

We would like to inform you of some changes regarding our upcoming book discussion sessions: 

• Date Change: The meeting originally scheduled for March 15, 2024 will now take place 

on March 22, 2024. 

• New Location: The discussion will now be held in the Main Conference Room instead of 

the usual Study Lounge. 

• Book Selection: We will be discussing "The Great Gatsby" by F. Scott Fitzgerald. 

We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause and appreciate your 

understanding. We look forward to an engaging discussion! 

Warm regards, 

Library Team 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


